
June 16, 1993

Mr. Kenneth Yamada
Project Manager
R.M. Towill Corporation
420 Waikamilo Road, #411
Honolulu, HI 96817-4941

Dear Mr. Yamada:

Variance Application (VAR 92-8)
Petitioner: Hawaiian Home Lands
Kawaihae 1st Residence Lots - unit 1
Tax Map Key: 6 1 l:por of 3 (91 105)

In response to your letter dated June 1, 1993, we are withdrawing
the subject variance application from our active files since the
proposed revisions to the roadway meets with the requirements of the
Department of Public Works. No variance from the Subdivision Code
is required.

Attached for your information is a copy of our memorandum to the
Chief Engineer regarding the grading permit.

Should you have any further questions, please feel free to contact
this office.

Sincerely,

V~;)vU\. c1JlJ~~~
VIRGIkIA GOLDSTEIN
Planning Director

MO:mjs
9512D
Enclosure

xc: Subd. 91-105

'JUN 2 2 1993


